
 

 

 

 

 

December 1, 2023 

 

 

 

 

www.leginfo.legislature.ca.gov  

Under State of California Business and Professions Code section 16000.2, you are hereby 

notified that Section 118600 of the Health and Safety Code requires you to identify all 

single-user toilet facilities in your business as all-gender toilet facilities on compliant 

signage.  

This bill would require cities and counties that issue business licenses, equivalent 

instruments, or permits within its jurisdiction to provide written notice to each applicant 

for a new or renewed business license, equivalent instrument, or permit of the 

requirement that all single-user toilet facilities in any business establishment, place of 

public accommodation, or government agency be identified as all-gender toilet facilities.  

AB 783 is related to AB 1732 (Ting) from 2016, which enacted a restroom policy 

requiring all single-occupancy restrooms in businesses, government buildings, and 

places of public accommodation be available to everyone. 

AB 1732 authorized health inspection officials to check for compliance during health 

inspections. 

AB 783 is designed to boost compliance with AB 1732 by ensuring businesses are aware 

of the requirements. 

Please contact the Atascadero Building Department with any questions you may have. 

David Muehlhausen 

Chief Building Official   

805-470-3410 
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